Dear editor

I am writing to inform you that the manuscript has been reviewed and is now available for your consideration. We believe we have addressed all the concerns raised during the review process and you can find our answers in the interactive discussion.

We appreciate the time and effort that the reviewers and editorial team have dedicated to evaluating our work. Please let us know if there are any further steps we need to take or additional information required from our end.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your positive response.

Sincerely,

Théo Picard